If you really want to be truthful to yourself, I am sure not one of you would allow these housing units in your neighborhood.

In closing, please really think about your reaction to these drug housing units being put in your neighborhood around your children, grandchildren, your elderly family members and yourself. Also, think about how it would affect the value of your homes and what crime could be introduced to your neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration. Please do not approve this rezoning petition.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Black
Cheryl Black